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JIGAWA STATE GOVERNMENT
RE-INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION/INVITATION TO TENDER

1. PREAMBLE
The Government of Jigawa State through the Office of The Head Of Civil Service, wishes to bring to the notice
of general public that the invitation for PRE-QUALIFICATION//INVITATION TO TENDER for the construction of proposed JIGAWA
STATE ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION OFFICE published in Leadership and Daily Trust Newspapers of 3rd November 2023 edition
has been cancelled due to the failure of the bidders to fulfill the criteria and requirements laid down by Due Process Bureau. The
government however wishes to re-advertise the project for competent and reputable companies to submit Technical and Financial Bids
for the said construction of proposed Jigawa State Anti-Corruption Commission Office.
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